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COMHAIRLE CONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
[image: South Dublin County Council Crest]
MEETING OF LUCAN AREA COMMITTEE
Tuesday, January 24, 2017
QUESTION NO. 1
QUESTION: Councillor R. Nolan
"To ask the Chief Executive has a letter been written to Dublin Bus regarding extra buses on the 25a and 25b bus in Lucan, and if so have they responded?"
REPLY:
[bookmark: _GoBack]In reply to correspondence sent to Dublin Bus on 6th April 2016 in this regard, a reply was received.  On foot of additional motions from the Lucan ACM in October 2016, the Council requested an update on 14th November 2016 (see attached) from which no reply has been received to date. 
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